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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE:  

SUBJECT: 

Anna Schilter, Principal Assistant, Faculty Senate  

Brady Bowers, Program Coordinator, Graduate Studies Committee 

October 11, 2023 

Recommended approval of the creation of a Master's of Energy  

Conscious Construction degree for Pullman and Global 

On October 10, 2023, the Graduate Studies Committee voted to recommended 
approval of the Master's of Energy  Conscious Construction degree for Pullman 
and Global campuses per these exhibits: 

• MECC Proposal Final
• MECC Proposal Budget Final
• Memorandum from the Provost

We request these items are added to Faculty Senate Committee agenda as 
discussion items with a recommended effect of Spring 2024.  
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